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PUBLIC NOTICE 
DECEMBER 14, 2021 

Contact: Stephanie Bohrer, (209) 992-5218 or sbohrer@sjcourts.org    

MANDATORY MASKING BEGINNING 

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 15, 2021 

The health and safety of court users, judicial officers and our    

employees is our top priority. Pursuant to California Department 

of Public Health guidelines, effective Wednesday, December 15, 

2021, all persons must wear a face covering to enter any        

courthouse and at all times while inside regardless of COVID-19 

vaccination status.  
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